

14 February 2020

Mr Sheldon Carey Principal St Lawrence Primary School 386 Albert Street BALCATTA 6021

Dear Sheldon

Thank you for the copy of the St Lawrence Primary School 2019 Yearbook.

The school Yearbook provides me with a wonderful insight into events and activities in our school communities throughout the year.

I very much enjoyed reading your Principal's Report and in particular your school's commitment and implementation of the CECWA Strategic Directions 2019-2021.

I wish you and your school community all the very best for the coming year and thank you for your continued support and leadership of Catholic Education.

My congratulations to all who were involved in this publication. I will place the copy in the Office foyer for others to enjoy.

Yours sincerely

Dr Debra Sayce Executive Director